
 

 

 

Dear AET fraternities,  

                  Greetings from the AET Chairman and AET Head 

Office, we warmly welcome all our AET Members to attend 

the 44th AET Annual Conference on 15-12-2024 at GTN Arts 

College, Dindigul. Please confirm and verify your 

registration by using the Payment Receipt Copy at the 

Conference Help Desk. If you have any questions or require 

further information, feel free to contact us at [1.Dr.Ponniah  

Conference Secretary (9443675215), 2. Mr.Saran For 

Technical Queries (9025089344) and Dr.P.Jayakumar AET 

Treasurer (9842051810)].  

 

For your attention:Please bring the following documents 

1.Registration payment Receipt copy, 

 2. AAdhar Photo copy and 

 3.Passport size Photo for registration purpose.  

 

- AET Head Office 


